
You're Invited to a Fun Cooking Class! 

Dear Parents, 

We are excited to invite your child to our upcoming Cooking Class designed just for kids! 

Date: Saturday, March 25, 2023 

Time: 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM 

Location: Kitchen Fun Studio, 123 Cooking Lane, Foodville 

Your little chef will learn how to make delicious recipes while having a blast with friends! All 

materials and ingredients will be provided. 

Please RSVP by March 18, 2023. 

We hope to see your child there! 

Best regards, 

The Cooking Class Team 


